ALL EMPLOYEES
 STAND UP TALK


In-Service Laborer Custodial Positions

March 1, 2024 – March 31, 2024


Annual Laborer/Custodial In-service Register Opportunity



As part of the Postal Service’s ongoing effort to support our ability to fill vacant authorized Laborer Custodial positions in the New York 3 District, we are offering career the opportunity to submit their request(s) for consideration for offices that have authorized laborer custodial positions.  

Establishing an In-Service Register for each office does not necessarily mean there are positions available currently.  Creating installation registers will provide the New York 3 District with a current roster of interested applicants for future vacancies.  For each Postal facility In-service Laborer Custodial register that you choose to be included on, you will be ranked on that register according to the pecking order listed in the APWU/USPS JCIM 2020, Article 38.

Career Postal employees must complete the Applicant Data Collection Sheet for Maintenance, Laborer Custodial Vacancies and scan and email to Lyndsay.e.jackson@usps.gov by the close date of March 31, 2024.  

All pages must be completely and clearly filled out.

INCOMPLETE FORMS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AND MUST BE SENT AS ATTACHMENTS.  FORMS SENT EMBEDDED IN THE EMAIL WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.

The Laborer Custodial 916 examination is currently suspended for Career employees and will not be a requirement for this process.


